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“Engage, Enjoy, Enrich, Excel” 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
 
As you may know, each year children in Year 6 have the opportunity to participate in a residential visit 
to Ingleborough Hall. 
 
The visit is a two night, three day stay at an Outdoor Education Centre in Clapham, North Yorkshire. 
This year, the date of the visit is Friday 17th May 2024 to Sunday 19th May 2024.   
 
Activities during the trip include caving, tree climbing and hill walking; it is a wonderful experience and 
one which the children won’t forget.   
 
We would like to invite you to a meeting at 3.30pm on Wednesday 18th October 2023 in the school 
hall, so that we can give you more information about the visit and answer any questions that you may 
have. At the end of the school day, please collect your child from the playground as normal and then 
make your way to the fire door at the back of the school hall.  
 
The cost of the trip this year is £220.  We appreciate this is a lot of money and school has done 
everything we can to keep this is low as possible.  After the meeting you will be able to take away a 
letter detailing the costs; how to make payment (this can be done in instalments), and a return slip with 
a deposit to secure your child’s place on the trip.   
 
We hope to see as many of you as possible at the meeting but if you are unable to attend and would 
like more information about the visit please do not hesitate to contact us or your child’s class teacher. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs B Tidey         Mrs J O’Dea  
 
 
Senior Deputy Headteacher       Department 4 Leader 
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